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New equipment at playgrounds 
 
 
Two additional local playgrounds have now been upgraded in the Camden area.  
 
The renewal and replacement works at the playgrounds in McCall Avenue, Camden South and 
Four Season Park, Harrington Park are part of Council’s commitment to providing contemporary 
local leisure facilities in the area. 
 
“Playgrounds are a great gathering place for the community, where children and adults can interact 
and families can meet and socialise,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
 “The new playgrounds offer more variety for children to play, exercise and explore,” Cr Symkowiak 
said. 
 
The McCall Avenue playground upgrade project includes new soft fall material and all new 
equipment including a mesh swing, stand up See Saw, climbing poles and junior Adventure Unit. 
 
Works at the Four Season Park includes new soft fall material, sets of swings for all ages and an 
upright Spinner. 
 
Council has committed to renewing eight existing parks this financial year and has allocated an 
additional $500,000 this financial year for playground improvement works at sites that soon to be 
selected. 
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